
 

Bright Future 

TBA 

Salem Elem. Cafeteria 

Leader: Ruthanne Shepherd 

              870-371-2716 
 

Horse Club 

TBA 

Faith County Church  

Leader: Christi Shaver 

              870-371-0660 
 

Livestock Club 

TBA 

Fulton County Fairgrounds 

Leader: Dakota Williams 

             870-847-4607 
 

Outdoor Adventure 

TBA 

Leader: Amy Sanders 

              870-291-2010 
 

Spring River Bears 

TBA 

Mammoth Spring Cafeteria 

Leader: Laura Gaines 

              870-625-7261 
 

Viola Loyal Longhorns  

TBA 

Viola Cafeteria 
Leader: Letitia Olson 
              870-404-1767 

Fulton County  
Extension Office 

118 West Locust  

Suite107 

Salem, AR  72576 

870-895-3301 
 

MaLinda Mathis 
Family & Consumer Sciences Agent 

Staff Chair 
mmathis@uaex.edu 

 

Cory Tyler 
Agriculture Agent 
ctyler@uaex.edu 

 

Jamie Foster 
Administrative Support 

jfoster@uaex.edu 
 

4-H Newsletter 

You can view the newsletter posted on our Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/UAEX.Fulton/ or our county webpage 
at https://www.uaex.edu/counties/fulton/.  

 

 

 

4-H Club meetings are 

still pending at this time. 

 

No January 4-H 

Newsletter  
 

The University of Arkansas System Division of Agriculture is an equal opportunity/equal access/affirmative action institution.  If you require a reasonable accommodation to participate or need 
materials in another format, please contact your County Extension office as soon as possible.  Dial 711 for Arkansas Relay. 

4-H Ross Photography Contest 

4-H Adopt-A-Veteran Program 

4-H Help-A-Veteran Holiday Drive 

4-H Virtual Holiday Cookie Decorating Contest 

https://www.uaex.edu/counties/fulton/


The Ross Foundation 4-H Photography Contest provides an opportunity for Arkansas 4-H’ers to 

demonstrate, compete, and exhibit their photography skills. All 4-H members ages 9-19 are eligible and 

may enter a unique, original photo into each category. There will be a  COUNTY LEVEL contest first.  At 

the county level, each 4-H member may enter two color photographs (one must be in the living category 

and one must be in the non-living category, if two are entered) and two black-and-white photographs 

(one must be in the living category and one must be in the non-living category, if two are entered). Four 

county winners are selected, one in each category – these will be submitted to the state level. 

 

At the state level, each county may enter four photographs. These must be the same winners in the 

four categories at county level. First, second and third-place winners are selected in each category. 

 

Digital cameras should be set at the highest resolution. The photo may be enhanced to improve quality, 

and you may change a color image into black and white. Plant life (flowers, trees, bushes) are considered 

non-living for this contest.  

 

All pictures will need to be emailed to Jamie at jfoster@uaex.edu by April 2nd. If you have any 

questions please contact the Fulton County Extension Office for more details at 870-895-3301.  

Fulton County 4-H Adopt-A-Veteran Program 

Would your family like to adopt a local veteran/

widow or widower? Our office is working with 

Ken Crow, Veterans Service Officer on fulfilling 

this programs need. During these uncertain 

times of COVID-19, we know that a lot of 

people are limited on getting out and about. 

What better way for us to improve the mental 

wellness for someone by adopting them!! You can 

send letters, call them or send them care gifts. 

The possibilities are endless!!! If you are 

interested in adopting or have more questions, 

please feel free to call us at 870-895-3301. 

4-H Help-A-Veteran Holiday Drive 

During the holiday season 4-H’ers are 

known for their generous and giving 

spirit. We are collecting items to give 

to veterans such as:  toiletries, gloves, 

blankets, socks & etc. Let a veteran 

know you are thinking of them during 

this time by dropping off items to the 

Fulton County Extension Office. 118 

West Locust ST., Salem, AR 72576 by 

December 15th..  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to call us at 

870-895-3301. 

mailto:jfoster@uaex.edu


OFFICE CLOSED 
 

Please make note!  Our office will be closed December 24d – January 1st.  

There will be NO newsletter for January.   

The next newsletter will be mailed in February!  

Happy Holidays from MaLinda, Cory, & Jamie 

COVID-19 

Help prevent the spread 
of respiratory diseases like 

#COVID19. https://
www.cdc.gov/

coronavirus @AginArk  

Fulton County Extension Office is #StillOnTheJob. Please call us 

at 870-895-3301 and we will be glad to help anytime. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/stillonthejob?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARA5ELrv5AkUIZ7CA_cqKokpB7DzukfiIzQ5G3mS_do8ysnHChQGXR5ixOgmxl1UcmrfieCcpllwAtHtfl9hTTMgaXQ18EDWkNMQpOEzhOD27qqQNHfoZilGX0W6V0yYHTXep1Kl34-CKUALZLpu8YD7fK3AVz5w8NKeV

